
GENER '. SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

Vatirmat 1-t.liite.c and Retards Service 
Washing( on. A.C.2(1O8 

r)etober 3, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21711 

Dear Hr • Weisberg' 

This is in reply to your lettors of Angnat 29 aod September 5 
concernisig the records of the Warren Commission. 

AA indicated by notes on page 63 of the transcript of the executive 
session of the lommissioo of January al, 1964, a portion or that 
transeript from the bottom of page 63 to the bottom cf page 73 14 
withheld from research under Guideline 2. The microfilm oopy of 
imeesee to mubered Commission documents was mailed to you. 

0-:u letter of May 20 to you indicates that It is the transcripts of 
executive sessions of the Commission among the Commission's records 
tat are listed in the letter, The letter does not pRirport to list 
all executive sessions of the :.7ommissinn toat may have been %eld. 
We did not intend to imply, of course, that your reference to the 
executive session of January 22, 1964, was the only proof of its 
existence. We do not have a transcript for that session, however. 
The fact that the t.xanscript for the session of January 21, 1964, 
is numbered Volume and the transcript for the session of January 27 
is nuMbered volume 5 indicates that nc transcript for the session of 
January 22 wee prepexed. We do not krce; of any executive seentonA of 
the Crimmissido for which we do not have tranwartpts, except the ses- 
&los* of Januarl 	Are September 18, 11M. As you know, we ,leve 
minutes for the session of September 18, 1964. 

Although you appear at times to assume that cur staff know and 
constantly keeps in mind all information that is contained in the 
records of the Commission, I am mire that you are aware that this 
is not possible. Your research is your awn responsibility, and we 
rill make records of the Commission available to you for research 

1964, are properly Withheld from research under the guidelines that 
apply tc the Commission's records and the terms of the "Freedom of 
Information Act" (5 U.S.C. 552), As you probably know, certain 
records are exempted from disclosure by the provisions of that Act. Neither of these transcripts 1,e:5 tait*t sew!e aweiJeaCle to any researeaer by the Satimal Archives. 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the Unitec Staten 


